
Churchill Road (TH 22) 50FLAP004 – Culvert Replacement 

Public Posting Document – Town of Brandon 

The Town of Brandon in conjunction with the U.S. Forest Service is using Federal Lands 

Access Program (FLAP) funds to increase public access to Forest Service Lands - 

Moosalamoo National Recreation Area in the Green Mountain National Forest.   

The project proposes removal and replacement of a wooden bridge to be replaced 

with a reinforced concrete, closed box culvert 14’ W X 8’ D X 18’ L with supporting wing 

walls, with related approach and channel work.  The project is located on Town 

Highway 22 (Churchill Road) in the Town of Brandon, Vermont along an Unnamed 

Tributary of Leicester Hollow Brook, which joins the Neshobe River approximately 0.3 

miles downstream. The work is planned for the 2019 construction season. 

For additional information or to review a copy of the proposed plans, please contact 

Daryl Burlett, Town of Brandon Public Works Director, 802-247-3635x211 or 

dburlett@townofbrandon.com  
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